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Mariner Middle School, Mariner High School 

and Northwest Regional Library 
During N2 UEP Construction 

August 2018 

The City of Cape Coral is improving neighborhoods through the Utilities Extension Project (UEP). This important 
utility infrastructure program will provide reliable utility services to customers by installing new potable 
(drinking) water lines, sewer lines and irrigation lines in the area known as North 2. 

During the construction of the North 2 UEP, some utility work may affect routes to and from Mariner Middle 
School, Mariner High School and the Northwest Regional Library. All facility driveways will be open on Chiquita 
Boulevard N. (See below access points shown in green on the map.) Motorists should follow detour signs as 
construction in the area may change during the school year. 

Thank you for your patience while the City’s Contractors make utility improvements in the North 2 UEP area. 
For more information about the Utilities Extension Project, please visit the website at www.capecoral.net/uep. 

http://www.capecoral.net/uep

